
FISK GAZETTE 
Upcoming 

Dates: 

¶ Pupil Free Day 

29/2/16 

¶ Adelaide Cup 

Public Holiday 

14/3/16 

¶ Good Friday 

Public Holiday 

25/3/16 

¶ Easter Monday    

Public Holiday 

28/3/16 

¶ Last day of 

Term One,   

early dismissal 

at 2:05pm 

15/4/16 

 

0407 619 351 

Please contact us 

via the school 

phone for any of 

your childôs  

absences. 

Message from the Principal é  

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

I hope you have all been enjoying the first four weeks back at school. Just a couple 

of     reminders if you are not already aware: 

¶ The new bitumen road on Pattinson Close will be completed between Thursday,  

25 February and Friday, 4 March. There will be no on street parking between 

6:00am-5:00pm. We advise that if you drive to school for either pick up or drop 

offs that you drop your child on Jenkins Avenue, Centrals Football Club car park 

or Fisk Street and they can walk into the school grounds from  those drop 

points. 

¶ There is a pupil free day for Fisk Street Primary School students on Monday,  

26 February. Please be advised that there will be no school for students on this 

day. Staff will be undertaking some training and development in writing,  

comprehension and supporting students with disabilities. 

Unfortunately no community members attended the AGM. However, if you would 

like to be part of decision making in the school there is still time to join the School 

Governing Council. Please come and see me if this is something that interests you. 

Mitchell Ollington 

Fisk Street Primary School Newsletter  Term 1 Week 4  

Award winners: Doing your best 

             Room 4         Room 7      Room 6             Health/PE 

Room 10         Room 11    Wellbeing    The Arts 

 

JAKIYAH 

 

IAN 

 

RYLAN 

 

MIKAYLA 

 

MADDISON 

 

HAYDEN 

 

PAULINE 

 

CEDRIC 



 


